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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508

REPORTS

March 7, 2002

County of Cook and State of lllinois

ASSOCIATION OF CAMPUS ACTIVITIES
WRIGHT COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that the Director of Student Affairs/Activities participated in the
Association of Campus Activities Administrators in-service on Friday,
December 14, 2001, which was held at the Chicago Cultural Center.

The presentation and round table discussion were based on the
book, Making the Most of College Students Speak Their Minds by R.J.
Light, which addresses how faculty and staff can enhance learning on
college campuses today. The five topics included “The Crucial First
Weeks” (they are not those of actual class meetings but those of
students’ Way” (Actually getting out of the way of talented students),
“Building A Campus Culture” (may include two or three year advance
planning), “Leaders of Student Groups” (Club coalitions), and “A
policy of Inclusion” (sets the tone of the campus and provides for
students’ evolution of thinking during their time at college). Before
sharing their small group views on the above, each group responded
to the following questions: (1) What choices can students make to
get the most out of college? (2) What are effective ways for facuity
members and campus leaders to translate good intentions to
practice?  For the Spring 2002 term, the Director of Student
Affairs/Activities will incorporate suggestions such as more active club
coalition support, more activities for new students’ introduction to the
campus, and continued building of a campus culture, which now
includes three divisions. B

Respectfully submitted, >
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~Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor




BOARD OF TRUSTEES COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
County of Cook and State of Illinois

Wright College

At The Association of Campus Activities Administrator’s In-Service

TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES:

REPORTS

March 7, 2002

THE CHANCELLOR

that the Director of Student Affairs/Activities participated in the Association of
Campus Activities Administrators in-service on Friday, December 14, 2001,
which was held at the Chicago Cultural Center. The presentation and round table
discussion were based on the book, Making the Most of College: Students Speak
Their Minds by R. J. Light, which addresses how faculty and staff can enhance
learning on college campuses today. The five topics included “The Crucial First
Weeks” (they are not those of actual class meetings but those of students’ first
introduction to the campus and personnel), “Getting In Students’ Way” (actually
getting out of the way of talented students), “Building A Campus Culture” (may
include two- or three-year advance planning), “Leaders of Student Groups” (club
coalitions), and “A Policy of Inclusion” (sets the tone of the campus and provides
for students’ evolution of thinking during their time at college). Before sharing
their small-group views on the above, each group responded to the following
questions: (1) What choices can students make to get the most out of college?
(2) What are effective ways for faculty members and campus leaders to translate
good intentions to practice? For the Spring 2002 term, the Director of Student
Affairs/Activities will incorporate suggestions such as more active club coalition
support, more activities for new students’ introduction to the campus, and
continued building of a campus culture, which now includes three divisions.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dr. Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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